
Updates to Agency Descriptive Text are due no later than Friday October 9, 2020.

While not a component of your budget submittal, Agency Descriptive Text is a required element of the Governor’s
proposed budget publication.

We now ask all agencies to review their existing descriptive text (rolled over from the 2019-21 budget) and update
in ABS to reflect any changes relevant to the ensuing 2021-23 biennium. Most agencies will need little or no
change to their Descriptive Text.

Please do take special notice of the RCW citations contained in this information.  We did find that two years ago
some agencies were in need of additional field length to accommodate their various enabling RCW references –
this field has been expanded for the 2021-23 biennium.  Also add or delete references where appropriate to
reflect law changes since the last biennial budget build.

To see how your agency text is used in the Governor’s Budget Proposal navigate here, select your agency and 

 to view your 2019-21 descriptive text.

In ABS, select the Admin icon on the lower left of the Dashboard . This function is limited to ABS Admin
Users.

From the Administration screen select 

ABS Help is available: 

https://ofm.wa.gov/budget/state-budgets/gov-inslees-proposed-2019-21-budgets/agency-detail-budgets
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Thank you for the work you do.  Your efforts are appreciated.

Questions:         Budget.Operations@ofm.wa.gov / 360-902-0555
System Issues: HereToHelp@ofm.wa.gov / 360-407-9100 
Find your OFM Analyst: Here
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